
 
 
 
 

 

 
Notification of an Additional Item of Key Decision business 

 
 
 
The following item of business will be considered as a delegated decision by the 
Cabinet Member for Resources.  It was not included in the Forward Work Plan 
(published on 15 March 2011) and was not identified as a key decision and cannot 
wait until the publication of the next forward plan. 
 

•    Contract Award for the County Hall Remodelling Construction  
Works 

•    Purchase of the Former Tisbury Nadder Middle School Site  
from Thistledown Trust (Plymouth Brethren) 

 
In accordance with Part 5 (Access to Information Procedure Rules – General 
Exception - paragraph 24) of the Constitution, the Chairman of the Organisation and 
Resources Select Committee, Cllr Jeff Osborn has been informed in writing on 11 
April 2011 and has given his agreement that the matters should be considered at the 
meeting of the Cabinet Capital Assets Committee to be held on Tuesday 19 April 
2011. 
 
 
 
Dr Carlton Brand 
Director of Resources 
 
12 April 2011 

 


